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NEWSLETTER No. 410                                                                                     25th June 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Parents’ Evening 
 
Thank you for attending our end of year Parent Evening.  We are always pleased to listen to parents and 
to provide feedback about the children and young people who attend the school.  It was lovely to see you 
all and to see our nurses and Speech and Language Therapists being available on the evening. 
 
 
Penny Warner Retirement 
 
Following the announcement of Penny’s decision to retire I would like to invite you to contribute towards a 
present from the pupils and parents of Amwell View School.  It will be possible to make a presentation to 
her from your contributions at a special event of afternoon tea on Monday 13th July from 2pm onwards.  
I am sure that Penny would welcome the opportunity to say her farewells to you all. 
 
All contributions to a gift can be made by cheque made payable to AVS Retirement Account.  Please 
complete the slip below if you wish to attend Penny’s farewell event or email 
bernadette.kaye@amwell.herts.sch.uk with a farewell message, which we will make sure Penny receives. 
. 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jan Liversage 
Head Teacher 
 

 
To:  School office 
 
I/we will be attending Penny’s Retirement events on Monday 13th July from 2pm  
 
A cheque is enclosed towards a leaving gift £_______ 
 
Names…………………………………………….. (please print)                   
 
 

 


